HEARNE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COTPORATION

TYPE B BOARD

To: Interim City Manager John Naron/City Council

From: Virgil Blankenship President Type B Board

Subject: Type B Board Directors

I am requesting that the Council accept the verbal resignation of Robert Tamez.

I have interviewed the following personnel who have volunteered to serve on the Type B Board and are acceptable.

- 1. Nelda Trevino
- 2. Pat Williams
- 3. Debra Powers-Konczal

The following personnel were not interviewed but have volunteered to serve on the Board. It should be noted that it was not their fault they were not interviewed. I had planned to set up all interviews last Friday but was hospitalized and could not finish setting up the interviews.

- 1. Paula Deal
- 2. Margaret Savaggio

I know there were others who have volunteered and should also be considered, some I reached out to but they never returned my message.

The Council should select those they know will work hard to make sure all Tax Dollars are spent for the betterment of Hearne.

Thank you for your consideration.

Virgil Blankenship President